
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 2/23/2015 11:54:28 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Please Oppose Any Threat to Our Second Amendment Rights

Title: 
First Name: Charles
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Pearman
Suffix: 
Street Address: 1104 Silver Point Rd
Street Address 2: 
City: Chapin
State: SC
Zip: 29036
Phone: 8034328622

Email: charles.pearman@gmail.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Charles Pearman
1104 Silver Point Road
Chapin, SC 29036

February 23, 2015
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Dear Governor Haley,

I am extremely concerned about BATFE's initiative to ban M855 ammo.  I worry that it is a 
&quot;stepping stone&quot; to banning other types of ammo.  I believe BATFE's sole purpose is 
to harass owners of AR-15 rifles and deter others from possible purchasing an AR-15.  I am 
under the impression that it is a politically motivated move initiated by the President and his 
administration.  

As a South Carolina legislator you should be well aware of South Carolina's fierce independent 
history and pro gun constituents.  The current efforts of BATFE are in directly contradict the 
views held by the majority of South Carolinian's.  I sincerely hope that you will do all that you can 
to oppose BATFE's measures to interfere with gun rights.

Sincerely,
Charles Pearman


